
S.  Lake  Tahoe  working  on
Tahoe Valley plan
South Lake Tahoe is hosting a public workshop on the Tahoe
Valley  Area  Plan  on  Feb.  27  from  6-7:30pm  at  Lake  Tahoe
Airport.

The Tahoe Valley Area Plan upon completion and adoption by the
city and Tahoe Regional Planning Agency will provide planning
and land use guidance for the area known as the Y.

Contact  John  Hitchcock  at  jhitchcock@cityofslt.us  or  (530)
542.7472 for more information.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/02/s-lake-tahoe-working-tahoe-valley-plan/
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